
 

 

 

Tuesday Morning Fellowship 
9.30am  for 10am start. We will be using material from Embrace UK to look at Lent. From Tuesday 26th February   
until Tuesday 9th April we will meet at ‘Broadoak”, St John’s Hill Road, St John’s. 
Wednesday Evening House Group 
Wednesdays at 8pm: 114, High Street, Knaphill come and join us. Jane Ing. 
Prayer and Share Meeting 
The monthly Prayer and Share Meeting at The Vyne will meet on Wednesday 3rd April at 10am.  
CAMEO - Rev. Dave Faulkner 
Wednesday 3rd April. All welcome at KMC from 1.30pm for 2pm start. 
Leadership Team Meeting 
Tuesday 9th April, 7.45pm at KMC. 
Monthly Coffee Morning 
Saturday 27th April 10am until 12 noon in aid of Church Funds, all usual stalls plus bacon butties! 
KMC Broadway Group 
day 27th March 7.45pm at 291 Guildford Road, Bisley . 
Clothes 4U preloved clothing with TLC 
The next Clothes 4U day will be Saturday 18th May, 2-4pm.  
Junior Church & Creche 
Junior Church and Creche facilities are available on Sundays during the service. There are ‘busy bags’ for the 
younger members with a designated area. Please speak to one of the door steward. 

 

Changing lives for the good, through the power of God’s word 

Services will be held in the hall until Easter 2019 

 Sunday 24th March 

10am - Morning Worship led by Hilary Beckingham 

3pm - Thy Kingdom Come Circuit Service at Merrow 

Sunday 14th April - Palm Sunday 

10am - Morning Worship led by Dave Faulkner 

Church AGM - after the Morning Service 

Sunday 31st March - Mothering Sunday 
10am - Morning Worship led by Andrew Gibb 

Maundy Thursday 18th April 
7pm - Communion & Meal 

  Sunday 7th April 
10am - Morning Worship led by Barrie Tabraham 

Good Friday 19th April 
10.30am - Ecumenical Good Friday Service 

Song words are usually displayed on the screen at the front of the church. 

If you have difficulty seeing the screen, there are printed versions of the words available, 
please ask one of the door stewards. 

      Please join us for refreshments after services, in the Welcome Area 
Donations in aid of The Nepalese Church at St. Mary’s, Camberley 

(March 2019)  

Money from the Offering during the service goes to church funds.  

Supporting Refugees in the Area There will be a meeting at KMC on Monday 25th March from 1.30pm until 
2.30pm for potential volunteers to help Syrian refugees resettle in this area.  The main wish is to set up a 
Conversation Café, but there are other needs which volunteers can help with. Contact Lynda Shore for more 
information. 



Entries for THE NOTICES next week to Yvette Wright  
no later than 8pm Thursday  

Email to: admin@knaphill-methodist-church.com  
or call 01483 475858 

Celebration Coffee Morning in aid of Cancer Research UK 
Please join us for an extra Coffee Morning for Cancer Research to be held on Saturday 30th March at KMC from 10am to 
12pm. There will be a variety of stalls including homemade cakes and preserves.  All welcome.  
Back by Popular Demand - Beetle Drive 

The now famous four-legged Beetles of KMC will be appearing once again this year on Saturday 6th April at 
6.15pm (to start rolling at 6.30pm) for our annual Spring Mission Event. Join us for a night of family fun, quizzes 
and a 2-course meal to raise funds for Mission in Britain & World Mission. Tickets, priced £7.00 for adults and 
£3.50 for children, from Linda Todd or Lynda Shore. The Mission Team look forward to seeing you there.   

Church General Meeting - Sunday 14th April 
The Church General Meeting (“AGM”) will be held after the morning service on Palm Sunday. Please let Yvette have your 
reports by NEXT SUNDAY 31st MARCH so the booklet is completed and in church by Sunday 7th April. Nomination Forms for 
Church Council Members and Stewards are now available from Yvette. For more information about these roles, and other 
jobs that help with the smooth running of our church, please see Dave or the Stewards. Thank you.  
Maundy Thursday (18th April) simple meal and Communion Service - 7pm 
For catering purposes, will you please put your name on the list available in the Welcome Area. Thank you. 
19th April, Good Friday Walk of Witness - Volunteers needed 
KMC volunteers - two marshals and two readers are needed from KMC to help during the Walk of Witness, beginning at St 
Hughes at 9.30am. Please see Lynda Shore if you can help.   
Sunday 21st April Easter Day Breakfast - 8.30am  
Marilyn Meller has kindly offered to do a Breakfast before the morning service on Easter Sunday. If you would like to join us 
for Breakfast, please put your name on the list available in the Welcome Area. Donations to the Sailor’s Society. 
Coffee Tin - Chosen Charity 
Until the end of May, our Coffee Tin giving will be for two Nepalese beneficiaries. For March we will donate to “The 
Nepalese Church at St. Mary’s, Camberley”, and for April & May we will donate for books for a school in Nepal. We don’t 
charge for refreshments after a service, but if you wish, you can give a voluntary donation to our chosen charity. In addition 
to this, the chosen charity also receives money from books we sell, on display in Welcome Area, and any donations given at 
a free event at KMC, unless otherwise specified. 
Calling All Gardeners!   
This year, our annual Plant Sale will be taking place on Saturday 25th May from 10am to 12 noon when, in  addition to all 
our usual Coffee Morning stalls and features, we are hoping to have a wide variety of plants to tempt the gardeners of 
Knaphill. We do need your help though!  When planting or pricking out your seedlings, please could you do us a few extras, 
so that we can be sure to have a good selection of plants to offer. For the non-green fingered amongst us, we would also be 
pleased to receive any gardening related items (gloves, string, produce, gnomes!), as well as the usual items (cakes, jams, 
marmalade, bric-a-brac, books, etc.) to bring some variety to our stalls. Many thanks. 
Sunrise Breakfast Club helper at Holy Trinity Church Knaphill - from 7.30am 
Do you have a couple of hours free on week day mornings? Would you like to earn £14.37 each morning (term time only) 
helping to look after children at Sunrise Breakfast Club? For more information, see poster on notice board or contact Helen 
Simmons at helene_simmons@hotmail.co.uk 
Ruth Pugh Prayer Newsletter 
We have received a prayer Newsletter from Ruth Pugh. Copies available in the Welcome Area. 
Christian Aid Week  
This year the dates are May 12th to 18th. As ever, Lynda Shore is seeking helpers to deliver envelopes the week before, 
collect house to house in a local road during the week and/or collect with a tin for an hour or hour and a half outside 
Waitrose at Goldsworth Park on Saturday 11th May. If you feel you can help with any of these tasks, please speak to Lynda as 
soon as possible (730761). Last year we raised £2123.55 in Knaphill - the best since 2015, so please help if you can.  
Whitechapel Donations 
An opportunity has arisen to get goods to Whitechapel on 8th April when Tony Miller can come to Knaphill.  If anyone wants 
to contribute any items, please see Lynda Shore by Sunday 7th April. We need toiletries, pants, socks and food items. 

 

 

 

March 
Copies of the March Circuit Prayer Diary are available in the 
Welcome Area. 

Circuit Lenten Course at Trinity Woking 

Tuesday 12th March until 9th April –  from 7.30pm 

Circuit Service at Merrow 

Today - Sunday 24th - ‘Thy Kingdom Come’ Circuit Service, 
led by Rev Canon Jean Kerr will be held at Merrow at 3pm.  

April - Easter Services 
Maundy Thursday  

Thursday 18th, simple meal and 
Communion Service from 7pm led 
by Dave Faulkner at KMC 

Good Friday 

Friday 19th. There will be an ecumenical service at 
KMC at 10.30am following the Walk of Witness - 
starting at St Hugh’s at 9.30am.  

Easter Day  

Sunday 21st:  8.30am - Easter Breakfast 

               10am - Holy Communion 


